Stephanie Hesford

From: Holly Mason-White Sy,
Sent: Friday, 12 June 2015 2:18 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: End cruelty to dogs now!

Dear Stephanie Hesford,
Recent exposes have confirmed what many of us have long known - the greyhound racing industry is an abominably
cruel one. Thousands of greyhounds are brutally slaughtered each year each year as by-products of the industry, and

live animals are used as bait in some of the cruelest animal abuse practices uncovered in Australia yet.

This is no 'sport' for a civilised country like Australia - particularly one which places a high value on animals. In fact,
this sport belongs in medieval times along with bear-baiting and bull-fighting.

Greyhound racing must end for good. Please - let us show ourselves to be a civilised, compassionate state.

Sincerely,

Holly Mason-White

Dynnyrne, TAS 7005



